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“The light shines in the darkness, and the darkness has not overcome it.”  John 1: 5  

PLEASE NOTE 
All items for the next issue of “Mission & Vision” 

need to be sent to Opuene by 26 November.  
A copy of this news sheet can be found & 

downloaded from the Synod website  
southernsynodurc.org.uk 

mailto:office@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:tt.admin@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:doelandmissionpa@southern.org.uk
http://southernsynodurc.org.uk/mission-and-vision-105
http://www.urcshop.co.uk/
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ANNUAL CHURCH RETURNS (ACR)  

- an important change to note for 
Church Secretaries 

This year, the URC plans to introduce online An-
nual Church Returns. Churches will be able to 
submit their statistics and updated information 
by entering this directly onto the user-friendly 
URC Church Update portal – this will be open to 
receive updated ACR data from churches during 
January and February 2022. The information 
supplied will be sent electronically to Church 
House and this will be shared with the Synod. 
We will be contacting you again with further 
information about the portal and you will re-
ceive your individual login and password in due 
course. Please do contact us with any ques-
tions. 

 office@urcsouthern.org.uk 
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COBHAM UNITED CHURCH 
 

 

Cobham United Church became an LEP in 2018, bringing together the United Reformed 
Church and the Methodist Church. One of the key contributors to such a decision was 
engaging with the LMMR. It started us off on a journey, invigorating our sense of mission 
and vision, also resulting in a move towards a £1.7 million refurbishment and 
consideration given to investing in the people we need to ensure the vision is realised.  
As we begin to ‘restart’ some of the things once left ‘paused,’ I feel a renewed sense of 
God’s purposes for the church, I feel a sense of excitement and anticipation. A hope of 
new life, engaging in new ventures, and a future bringing to birth something precious.” 

Rev. Kim Plumpton 

Church in 

 

LAY PREACHING 
COURSE 2022 

This 8 session course will 
commence on January 27th.  
 

The sessions will take place at 4 weekly intervals 
and there are 2 time slots to choose from:  
 Either: 2 — 4.30 or 6.30 — 9.00  

Is God Calling YOU or someone you know 
to be trained as a Lay Preacher?   
Contact Andy Twilley to find out more or 
to register your interest. 

training@urcsouthern.org.uk  

mailto:office@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:training@urcsouthern.org.uk
mailto:john@spiritualseekers.co.uk

